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On Tuesday, January 19, 2010 the PA House Judiciary Committee will hold an
informational meeting with the Pennsylvania State Corrections Officers
Association to discuss the issue of transferring inmates from Commonwealth
Correctional Facilities to the state of Michigan and Commonwealth of Virginia.

The meeting will be held in Room 205 of the Ryan Office Building in Harrisburg
PA and will begin at 10:00 a.m.

The Association will be sending out the synopsis of the meeting as soon as it is
received.




